

FAX NO.: 2248-7555 PHONE: 2248-0411

2248-2447

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE, EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref No. 134 2 33 2023

October 4, 2023

The Hony. Secretary,
All 1st & 2nd Division Affiliated Clubs
Participating in Ambar Roy Sub-junior (U-13) and
Junior (U-15) Invitational Cricket Tournament: 2023-2024
The Cricket Association of Bengal

Sub: Further extension of timeline for the ONLINE submission of players' documents in connection with the participation in Ambar Roy Sub-junior (U-13) and Junior (U-15) Invitational Cricket Tournament: 2023-2024.

Dear Sir,

It is observed that most of the Affiliated Clubs have successfully completed the **ONLINE** submission of players' documents within the stipulated timeline of September 30, 2023. However, few affiliated clubs have not yet been able to top off the documents' submission procedure through our ONLINE platform.

In view of aforesaid, the Association is of the view that all the non-compliant affiliated clubs be given the last opportunity to complete **ONLINE** submission of players' documents at the latest by **October 15**, **2023** in connection with their participation in Ambar Roy Sub-junior (U-13) and Junior (U-15) invitational Cricket Tournament: 2023-2024.

Thanking You.

Yours Sincerely,

Naresh P. Ojha (Hony. Secretary)